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Heller Statement on Unemployment Insurance Extension Negotiations

Heller joined on bipartisan basis to introduce 3-month extension 
Worked with GOP Senators to find alternative that could pass the Senate

(Washington, D.C.) – Today, U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) issued the following statement after the unemployment benefits extension legislation failed on the Senate floor: 
“I want to help those who are actively seeking work, which is why I pushed my colleagues to join me and extend these benefits for three months without paying for them. I have even said I am supportive of extending unemployment benefits for one year without paying for them, even though many of my colleagues had understandable concerns about such an extension.

“For the past many days, I have worked with my Democratic and Republican colleagues in an attempt to find a path forward that could pass the Senate. Knowing that the Majority’s most recent 11-month proposal would have difficulty gaining bipartisan support, several Republican Senators and I introduced an alternative that would pay for these benefits and also repeal the recent cuts in the military retiree cost-of-living adjustment included in December's budget agreement and preserve potential cuts to Medicare.
“Senators on both sides of the aisle negotiated in good faith. I am saddened that, despite extensive conversations, bipartisan efforts to extend unemployment insurance for 17,000 Nevadans have been unsuccessful to date.”
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